
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/10/2021 6:44 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/10/2021 

MRS Megan Starling 

- 33 Lisle ST 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

DA2021/1612 
I am writing in regards to the proposed Sea Wall development mentioned above 
As a long term resident o f  the Northern Beaches I have seen the changes to our coastline. 
I am in complete disagreement with this proposal. 
Seawalls can cause increased erosion in adjacent areas o f  the beach that do not have seawalls. This so-called 
"flanking erosion" takes place at the ends o f  seawalls. Wave energy can be reflected from a seawall 
sideways along the shore, causing coastal bluffs without protection to erode faster 
How will this effect our local world surfing reserve at North Narrabeen beach? A beach known world wide 
for its world class waves and even a recently this year called upon by the World Surf League to host one of 
their championship tour events. 
Please reconsider this development and any further sea walls moving forward and maybe look into the 
solution they have gone with at Snapper Rocks with the sand pumping station 
Many thanks Megan 
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